
Dear Parents and Families:
Our school participates in the Title I, Part A program under the Every Student Succeeds Act. Under this program, there are two types of school programs.
· The purpose of a schoolwide program is to upgrade the school’s basic program serving the entire student population.
· The purpose of a targeted assistance program is to provide services to those students most in need of supplemental academic support.
Your child has been a participant in a schoolwide program during this school year. 
The purpose of this questionnaire is to gather information on how well the school communicates with parents of children participating in the Title I program. Please take a moment to complete this questionnaire. Your feedback will be used to improve parent and family engagement activities. Suggestions on how we can better help our students at home or at school are welcome.
Please answer Yes or No and return to Connie Ryle at Donald E. Cline Elementary with your child.
Thank you for your valuable input.
	1. Were you notified that your child’s school is a schoolwide program?
	☐Yes	☐No

	2. Did you receive a copy of the school’s Parent and Family Engagement Policy?
	☐Yes	☐No

	3. Are you familiar with the school’s Parent and Family Engagement Policy?
	☐Yes	☐No

	4. Did you talk about the School-Family Compact with your child’s teacher?	
	☐Yes	☐No

	5. Have you been invited to a meeting to talk about the schoolwide program
	☐Yes	☐No

	6. Have you been invited to a parent-teacher conference this year?
	☐Yes	☐No

	7. Were you offered information or suggestions regarding how to help and support your child’s learning (e.g. monitoring attendance, homework completion, etc.)?
	☐Yes	☐No

	8. Were you asked how the school could improve the parent and family engagement program?
	☐Yes	☐No

	9. Were you invited to help design the school’s Parent and Family Engagement Policy?
	☐Yes	☐No

	10. Were you invited to participate in determining how parent and family engagement funds would be spent
	☐Yes	☐No

	11. [bookmark: _GoBack]Did you receive student progress reports in a timely manner?
	☐Yes	☐No

	12. Was the information provided to you understandable?
	☐Yes	☐No

	13. Has the school staff been supportive and willing to help?
	☐Yes	☐No

	14. Has the instructional program been a positive experience for your child?	
	☐Yes	☐No

	15. Has the school provided a variety of learning opportunities for your child?
	☐Yes	☐No

	16. Which would be the best source(s) for you to receive information about your child’s school? (Check all that apply)
☐ Newspaper		☐ Principal		☐ Other parents	☐Phone call
☐ School newsletter	☐ Title I teacher	☐ Website		☐ Other (please explain on back)
☐ Your child		☐ Classroom teacher	☐ Email

	17. What help could you use that would allow you to attend parent-teacher conferences, parent meetings, and training sessions? (Check all that apply)
☐Child care			☐Disability accessibility			☐Other (please explain below)
☐Transportation		☐Someone to read materials
☐Time of meeting		☐Interpreter (list language:						)



